From: Elizabeth Dionne

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, December 16, 2017 8:31:57 AM

Elizabeth Dionne
141 Holmes Road
Center Barnstead, NH 03225

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have questions for you. Have you ever traveled to NH for a weekend in the mountains? To visit the
restaurants, shops, ski, swim, hike? Simply to get away from the hustle and bustle? If so, please vote
against Northern Pass. It will scar the beauty of the forests and mountains and habitat. Sight
pollution. Noise pollution. Litter pollution (because you know those workers aren't going to do a ‘carry
in-carry out'. Tourism is a large part of NH. People come from all over the world to the White
Mountains and other areas. People don't want to see wires on poles, scarred hillsides where
underground utilities are, and more. Tourism will change. Landscape will change. Habitat will change.
And, the beauty will change. Please vote no.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Dionne
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